
IMPORTANT NOTICE. 

The office wishes to inform its concerned individuals that the 

next one-stop shop registration exercise will take place on 5th 

and 12th January, 2017. 

 

There will be no protection services from 13th December 2016 

to 3rd February 2017. These include: 

1. Registration of new arrivals 

2. Issuance and renewal of refugee certificates  

3. Issuance of  Identity cards and travel documents 

(passports) 

4. Counselling 

 

All protection services will resume on 6th February 2017. 


